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Colin Ashcroft 
 

Happy Leap Year Everybody! 
 

This month is the first time in 

four years that we have had an 

extra day in February. Leap 

Years only happen once every 

four years, so we here at the 

Shout Radio Admin Team felt it 

deserved a special newsletter for 

the occasion! 

This newsletter has all the latest 

news from around the station, 

stories from our Presenters and 

few track recommendations 

from our Presentation Team!!  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Feature Your Song Recommendations 

and Stories in our Next Newsletter!  
  

Song recommendations are 

chosen from the various songs 

that our volunteers submit to the 

newsletter. You could have a 

song of your own featured in our 

next newsletter. Got a gem from 

the 1950s? Maybe you 

discovered a song from the 

2000s that you want to share with 

people! We take song 

recommendations from any era 

and any genre. 

Not all songs can be featured in a 

newsletter. If yours is not 

featured, it will likely be featured 

in the next newsletter! 

We also feature the stories of 

our volunteers in the newsletter. 

It could be the story of 

something you did recently, 

how your radio show started, 

how you joined Shout Radio or 

even how you found Shout 

Radio in the first place!  

Not all stories can be featured 

in each edition of the 

newsletter, but don’t fear! If 

your story doesn’t get featured 

in the current edition of the 

newsletter, then it will be 

featured in a future edition. So 

feel free to share your stories 

with us. 

 

 

 

 

 

Song Recommendations  

From Our Volunteers 
News from Around The Station 

Stories from our  

Volunteers 

   

Songs chosen by our 

volunteers! 
  

The latest news, from around 

the station.  

Stories submitted by our 

volunteers!  
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Station News!  
The latest updates to get you through the day  

The team here at Shout 

Radio has been going from 

strength to strength. New 

volunteers have been joining 

us in all of our different 

departments. We are still on 

track for our eventual goal of 

having 100 volunteers at the 

station and are doing our 

best to ensure each and 

every volunteer has the 

training they need to do their 

jobs well. 

We have also completely 

revamped the Shout Radio 

website! It looks much 

cleaner, faster to load and 

much more streamlined. 

Station Management is 

much happier with the new 

look. The admin team are 

also pleased with the 

changes that have been done 

with it. 

 

 

   

Volunteer Stories! 

Colin Ashcroft: This time four years ago I 

was in university studying media 

production. I was trying to figure out how 

to make Adobe After Effects work for one 

assignment and I was working on a graphic 

poster instructing people on how to protect 

themselves from COVID-19, as this was 

just before the UK went into lockdown for 

the first time. At the time, I had no idea of 

what was coming, but then again I don’t 

think many of us did! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Song Recommendations! 

 

Song recommendations from Robert 

Saunders’ Deuce Acts: 

American Way by Eric Sage 

Mexican Sun feat Rudiger (VIP Mix) by 

MP Grey 

You've Said Enough (Andromeda Wall 

Of Sound Mix) by Ray Ramon feat. 

Elisha Solmon 

Nina by Misato 

Energy (Baby Want) by Bantunani feat 

Misato 
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